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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
October 31, 2008     Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
VERY LOW WATER PRESSURE 
 
Residents and businesses in two small sections of the Upper and Lower 9th Ward will 
experience very low water pressure on Saturday, November 1, 2008 from 8 a.m. to 4 
p.m. while the Sewerage and Water Board makes repairs to a series of valves and also 
a 16” water main. 
 
Street affected: 
 
On Florida Avenue from Franklin Avenue to Almonaster Avenue (Upper 9th Ward) 
 
On Burgundy Street from Charbonnet to Delery Street (Lower 9th Ward) 
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